From: Debbie McDowell

To: Heather Faust
Subject: Commission Comments - January 9
Date: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 8:20:56 AM

Heather -- Please add this to the January 9 agenda, under my Commission Comments.

e Virtually attended two FLC Webinars for the Advocacy Committee

e Sent an email to Rep Buchannan opposing the two Constitutional amendments to raise the
homestead exemption due to the negative effects this would have on property tax revenue
collected for the city, potentially increasing the millage rate to make up the short fall which
affects residential and business property owners.

e Chamber holiday luncheon

e Homeless 2 Home luncheon

e Guest Speaker at Coldwell Banker, Sunstar Realty

Thanks

Debbie
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